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From: Shannon Louder Shannon.Louder@k12.nd.us
Subject: Leeds/Maddock Football Co-op
Date: May 26, 2022 at 1:33 PM
To: brian.bubach@ndhsaa.org, Matt Fetsch matt.fetsch@ndhsaa.org

Cc: Robyn Eberle Robyn.Eberle@k12.nd.us, Robert M Thom Robert. Thom@k12.nd.us

Good afternoon-

I do not recall seeing any papers on a dissolution for coops. | would like to state that
Leeds and Maddock have decided to dissolve our football coop for the 2023 season.

We each had a meeting with our committees and then we had a joint coop meeting and
decided we would take the route to dissolve and rejoin by September 15, 2022, if we find
out we do not have options elsewhere. Maddock has reached out to New Rockford and
Harvey to see if either of them would be willing to add us to their coop for football and
go from there.

Thank you for your time and help with this matter. It has been a tough decision, but at
this time we feel this may be our best option.

Shannon Louder, Business Manager
Athletic Dir. & Asst. Volleyball Coach
Maddock Public School



